
  
         

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
For more information about the rate increase, please contact the Corporation at (979) 968-6475 or in person 

at our office: 200 Bordovsky Road La Grange, TX 78945. 

 

FWSC’s Board of Director Meetings are held every third Monday of the Month at 5:30 P.M. at the FWSC  

Office, with the exception of February’s meeting held on February 14, 2022. Members are encouraged to attend. To  

be placed on the agenda, please contact the FWSC Office five (5) days before the meeting.  

 New Base Rate (0 Gallons) 
5/8” X 3/4” Meter $37.00 

1” Meter $92.50 

1 ½” Meter $185.00 

2” Meter $296.00 

3” Meter $555.00 

 Current Base Rate (0 Gallons) 

5/8” X 3/4” Meter $35.00 

1” Meter $87.50 

1 ½” Meter $175.00 

2” Meter $280.00 

3” Meter $525.00 

Water Usage Rates 

 (Per 1,000 Gallons) 
0 to 4,000 Gallons $5.25 

4,001 to 8,000 Gallons $5.50 

8,001 to 12,000 Gallons $6.00 

12,001 to 20,000 Gallons $7.00 

20,001 to 40,000 Gallons $8.00 

40,001 to 60,000 Gallons $9.00 

60,001 to 75,000 Gallons $10.00 

75,001 to 90,000 Gallons $11.00 

90,001 to 100,000 Gallons $12.00 

100,001 Gallons & Over $13.00 

NOTICE OF RATE INCREASE 

Fayette Water Supply Corporation  

P.O. Box 724 

200 Bordovsky Rd 

La Grange, TX 78945 

Office (979) 968-6475 

Fax (979) 968-8239 

www.fayettewsc.com 
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The Fayette Water Supply Corporation (“FWSC”) Board of Directors held a public meeting on September 20, 2021 and  

voted to increase the monthly base rate for water service for all members to be effective the January 2022 billing cycle.  

The FWSC Board elected not to increase the water usage rate tiers at this time. 

The purpose of this rate increase is to partially offset the rising costs of supplies and materials we are facing, as 

well as for the investment in infrastructure and equipment necessary to minimize a repeat of serious service 

disruption as was experienced with the winter storm earlier this year. 

The FWSC Board recognizes the difficulties that this new rate may have on your household.  However, we 

believe it necessary to ensure that we can continue to sustain the water services upon which you currently rely. 

The breakdown of this rate increase is explained below: 


